SUNY Delhi

454 Delhi Drive e Delhi. New York 13753
Office of the Provost e 607. 746. 4540 e fax: 607.746.4544 e www.delhi.edn

September 14, 2021

Dear family of our Delhi student:

| am writing to let you know that midterm grade reports will be available in Bronco Web
beginning Monday, October 18, 2021. Itis the students’ responsibility to view their midterm
grades online.

Midterm grades are not “transcripted” grades — in other words, they do not appear on a
student’s transcript, but they are a good indicator of how your student is doing this semester.
Your student will be able to view final grades online at the end of the semester.

Although our hope is that all our students are successful, | must advise you that first semester
students carrying 18 or fewer credits will be dismissed if the student's GPA is below a 1.30, or a
D average at the end of this semester.

Students are advised that the college calendar is available on the web at www.delhi.edu (select
“MyDelhi Student” across the top of the page, then Academic Calendar) and that it is their
responsibility to check it.

Please remind your student to view their midterm grades online and discuss their grades with
them. Students are encouraged to meet with their academic advisors and instructors
throughout the academic year to discuss their academic progress.

Sincerely,

Thomas Jordan, Ph.D.
Provost & Vice President for Academic Programs and Services
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